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PGE is currently in commercial negotiations that may result in PGE 
owning additional transmission capacity on the California Oregon 
Intertie.  If PGE procures this additional capacity, PGE intends to make it 
available through an open season process and will only accept requests 
for this capacity through that process.  PGE will post additional information 
on this open season process, including instructions for participating in that 
process, on this OASIS site with sufficient advance notice to allow 
interested eligible customers to participate in that process.  
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